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Economics Built from the ground up to focus on what matters to students in today’s
high-tech, globalized world, Dean Karlan and Jonathan Morduch’s Macroeconomics
represents a new generation of products, optimized for digital delivery and
available with the best-in-class adaptive study resources in McGraw-Hill’s
LearnSmart Advantage Suite. Engagement with real-world problems is built into the
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very fabric of the learning materials as students are encouraged to think about
economics in efficient, innovative, and meaningful ways. Drawing on the authors’
experiences as academic economists, teachers, and policy advisors, a familiar
curriculum is combined with material from new research and applied areas such as
finance, behavioral economics and the political economy, to share with students how
what they’re learning really matters. This modern approach is organized around
learning objectives and matched with sound assessment tools aimed at enhancing
students’ analytical and critical thinking competencies. Students and faculty will
find content that breaks down barriers between what goes on in the classroom and
what is going on in our nation and broader world. By teaching the right questions to
ask, Karlan and Morduch provide readers with a method for working through decisions
they’ll face in life and ultimately show that economics is the common thread that
enables us to understand, analyze, and solve problems in our local communities and
around the world. Connect is the only integrated learning system that empowers
students by continuously adapting to deliver precisely what they need, when they
need it, and how they need it, so that your class time is more engaging and
effective.
An Introduction to Law and Economics Becoming an Active Reader offers students a
three-in-one approach that combines a comprehensive guide to rhetorical writing, an
engaging reader, and a detailed grammar handbook, all in a single volume. The advice
and exercises found throughout help students understand and apply the mosteffective
reading and writing strategies, while the 34 thought-provoking readings encourage
meaningful interaction with the written word.
An Essay on the Nature and Significance of Economic Science An indispensable
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reference for students enrolled in any business and economics program, Ragan:
Economics is a classic, mature-edition text known for its rigor, detail, breadth,
and balance. It provides clarity without intellectual compromise and is considered
the most trusted and reliable text in the market. In the new 15th edition, Chris
Ragan has streamlined the content, updated data, and added new end-of-chapter study
exercises to tackle challenging concepts. Note: You are purchasing a standalone
product; MyEconLab does not come packaged with this content. Students, if interested
in purchasing this title with MyEconLab, ask your instructor for the correct package
ISBN and Course ID. Instructors, contact your Pearson representative for more
information. If you would like to purchase both the physical text and MyEconLab,
search for: 0134378822 / 9780134378824 Microeconomics, Fifteenth Canadian Edition
Plus NEW MyEconLab with Pearson eText -- Access Card Package, 15/e Package consists
of: 0133910431 / 9780133910438 Microeconomics, Fifteenth Canadian Edition 0134288416
/ 9780134288413 NEW MyEconLab with Pearson eText -- Valuepack Access Card -- for
Microeconomics, Fifteenth Canadian Edition
The State Theory of Money Be sure to examine AN INTRODUCTION TO LAW AND ECONOMICS,
Third Edition by A. Mitchell Polinksy for your next economics course.
Economics This collection of eminent contributions discusses the ideas and works of
Mark Blaug, who has made important and often pioneering contributions to economic
history, economic methodology, the economics of education, development economics,
cultural econo
Microeconomics Throughout history there have been women, endowed with curiosity and
abundant spirit, who stepped out of the cave, cast off the shackles of expectation,
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and struck out for new territory. In this ode to bold, brash, and sometimes just
plain dangerous women, Barbara Holland reanimates those rebels who defied convention
and challenged authority on a truly grand scale: they traveled the world, commanded
pirate ships, spied on the enemy, established foreign countries, scaled 19,000-foot
passes, and lobbied to change the Constitution. Some were merry and flamboyant;
others depressive and solitary. Some dressed up as men; others cherished their
Victorian gowns. Many were ambivalent or absentminded mothers. But every one of them
was fearless, eccentric, and fiercely independent. Barbara Holland evokes their
energy in this unconventional book that will acquaint you with the likes of Grace
O’Malley, a blazing terror of the Irish seas in the 1500s, and surprise you with a
fresh perspective on legends like Bonnie Parker of “Bonnie and Clyde” fame. With
wit, wisdom, and irreverent flair, They Went Whistling makes a compelling case for
the virtue of getting into trouble.
Law and Economics
Microeconomics Rick Lipsey returned from a vacation with an unusual job offer. After
playing a few rounds at Bhutan's Royal Thimphu Golf Club, one of the members asked
if he'd consider becoming the kingdom's golf pro. "Sure, I'd love to move to
Bhutan," Lipsey flippantly responded. Next thing you know, he, his wife, and their
infant daughter are boarding a plane for this remote Himalayan country. With one
foot in the ancient world and the other in the twenty-first century, Bhutan is
working to successfully meld the old and the new, from subsistence farming and
religious festivals to the Internet and World Wrestling Entertainment. In Golfing on
the Roof of the World, Rick sets great golf travel writing against the bigger
political story of Bhutan's entrance to the modern world. Not only does he teach and
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play golf in the shadow of the world's tallest peaks, but he also comes to
understand the seismic shifts in store for the last Buddhist kingdom where peace and
spiritual prosperity have abounded, and the national standard for measuring success
is Gross National Happiness.
The Open Economy Macromodel: Past, Present and Future
Microeconomics
Study Guide for Microeconomics The recent explosion of digital media, online
networking, and e-commerce has generated great new opportunities for those Internetsavvy individuals who see potential in new technologies and can turn those
possibilities into reality. It is vital for such forward-thinking innovators to stay
abreast of all the latest technologies. Web-Based Services: Concepts, Methodologies,
Tools, and Applications provides readers with comprehensive coverage of some of the
latest tools and technologies in the digital industry. The chapters in this multivolume book describe a diverse range of applications and methodologies made possible
in a world connected by the global network, providing researchers, computer
scientists, web developers, and digital experts with the latest knowledge and
developments in Internet technologies.
Microeconomics
Becoming an Active Reader Debt. Guilt. Death. Finn Walker has spent years carrying
the weight of his regret and guilt with him wherever he went. When he found his home
with the Nordic Lords Motorcycle Club, he quickly learned their outlaw lifestyle
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allowed him to banish his guilt with his fists and guns and no one would stop him.
It was freeing, and now, he fits right in. Friends with Ryker Knight for years, Meg
McNeery turns to one place she knows is safe when she needs safety more than her
next paycheck. On the run from a man determined to receive payment for a debt he
believes Meg owes, she knows the Nordic Lords Clubhouse in Minnesota is the only
place where she and her five-year-old son, Brayden, will be safe. What Meg doesn't
expect is her instant, magnetic attraction to Finn. And when her running ends with
the three of them trapped together, it not only tests Meg's physical self-control,
but it also causes Finn to face his demons. Finn has sworn he'd never get involved
with another woman again, much less a woman with a child, but he can't stop thinking
about Meg, the blue-eyed angel who silences his nightmares. When Finn's past fears
and present threats collide, will he finally be able to save the woman who needs
him? Or will Meg end up like his ex, Piper? Buried six feet under.
Point of Surrender The Study Guide allows students to expand their learning
experience outside the classroom. Prepared by S. Brock Blomberg of Claremont McKenna
College and Jim Haischer of Polk Community College, the study guide includes: *
Learning Objectives for each chapter * Chapter Overviews for each chapter * Hints
and Tips * Chapter Reviews * Short-Answer Questions * Exercises * Extension
Exercises * Additional Multiple-Choice Questions * Answers to questions and
exercises * Explanations to some Multiple-Choice Questions Students can purchase the
Study Guide through the online catalog, or from MyPearsonStore.
The Economics Anti-Textbook A decade after the financial crisis, there is a growing
consensus that economics has failed and needs to go back to the drawing board. David
Orrell argues that it has been trying to solve the wrong problem all along.
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Economics sees itself as the science of scarcity. Instead, it should be the science
of money (which plays a surprisingly small role in mainstream theory). And money is
a substance that turns out to have a quantum nature of its own. Just as physicists
learn about matter by studying the exchange of particles at the subatomic level, so
economics should begin by analysing the nature of money-based transactions. Quantum
Economics therefore starts with the meaning of the phrase ‘how much’ – or, to use
the Latin word, quantum. From quantum physics to the dualistic properties of money,
via the emerging areas of quantum finance and quantum cognition, this profoundly
important book reveals that quantum economics is to neoclassical economics what
quantum physics is to classical physics – a genuine turning point in our
understanding.
Microeconomics, Fifteenth Canadian Edition
Mark Blaug: Rebel with Many Causes This book is a concise treatise on the path to
conscious awareness of our Lord. The Muslim tradition considers this the primary
reason for our existence and the means by which we are ensured continued succor from
our Creator. This classic volume elucidates a simple yet effective means to
transform our inner world through spiritual struggle with our soul.
Study Guide for Microeconomics Combining rigour with clarity, the thirteenth edition
builds on the success of previous editions to offer a comprehensive introduction to
micro and macroeconomics.
They Went Whistling The ubiquity of technology has not only brought the need for
computer knowledge to every aspect of the modern business world; it has also
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increased our need to safely store the data we are now creating at a rate never
experienced before. Delivery and Adoption of Cloud Computing Services in
Contemporary Organizations brings together the best practices for storing massive
amounts of data. Highlighting ways cloud services can work effectively in production
and in real time, this book is an essential reference source for professionals and
academics of various disciplines, such as computer science, consulting, information
technology, information and communication sciences, healthcare, and finance.
The Physical Basis of Medical Imaging Web service technologies are redefining the
way that large and small companies are doing business and exchanging information.
Due to the critical need for furthering automation, engagement, and efficiency,
systems and workflows are becoming increasingly more web-based. Web Services:
Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications is an innovative reference source
that examines relevant theoretical frameworks, current practice guidelines, industry
standards and standardization, and the latest empirical research findings in web
services. Highlighting a range of topics such as cloud computing, quality of
service, and semantic web, this multi-volume book is designed for computer
engineers, IT specialists, software designers, professionals, researchers, and upperlevel students interested in web services architecture, frameworks, and security.
Economics
Quantum Economics
First Principles of Economics Introduction to economics for complete beginners
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Economics and MyEconLab "This study guide should help you read and understand the
McConnell, Bruce and Flynn textbook 'Microeconomics', 19th edition'"--P. ix.
Economics This book examines the long term economic growth that has raised the
West's material living standards to levels undreamed of by counterparts in any
previous time or place. The authors argue that this growth has been driven by
technological revolutions that have periodically transformed the West's economic,
social and political landscape over the last 10,000 years and allowed the West to
become, until recently, the world's only dominant technological force. Unique in the
diversity of the analytical techniques used, the book begins with a discussion of
the causes and consequences of economic growth and technological change. The authors
argue that long term economic growth is largely driven by pervasive technologies now
known as General Purpose (GPTs). They establish an alternative to the standard
growth models that use an aggregate production function and then introduce the
concept of GPTs, complete with a study of how these technologies have transformed
the West since the Neolithic Agricultural Revolution. Early modern science is given
more importance than in most other treatments and the 19th century demographic
revolution is studied with a combination of formal models of population dynamics and
historical analysis. The authors argue that once sustained growth was established in
the West, formal models can shed much light on its subsequent behaviour. They build
non-conventional, dynamic, non-stationary equilibrium models of GPT-driven growth
that incorporate a range of phenomena that their historical studies show to be
important but which are excluded from other GPT models in the interests of
analytical tractability. The book concludes with a study of the policy implications
that follow from their unique approach.
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Encouraging Openness
Economic Transformations Building on the success of previous editions, Economics,
Twelfth Edition, has been thoroughly updated and revised. Rigorous yet also
accessible to beginners, it provides comprehensive coverage of both introductory
macroeconomics and microeconomics. The authors balance in-depth explanations of key
theoretical concepts with a wide range of real-world examples drawn from around the
globe. They incorporate numerous pedagogical features including highlighted
definitions of economic terms, short revision questions, and updated end-of-chapter
questions. New to this Edition: * Incorporates full coverage of the 2008 banking
crisis and recession, featuring revised sections on banking, the financial system,
and fiscal policy * Integrates a broad range of international applied examples,
including the cost of climate change, celebrity earnings, and global imbalances in
the economy * Includes more end-of-chapter questions An updated and expanded
Companion Website contains resources for students and instructors: For students: *
Self-test questions * Interactive chapters * Web links * Flashcard glossary *
Author's blog For instructors: * Figures from the text * Instructor's Manual *
Animated PowerPoint-based slides * Test bank
Race, Gender & Class Richard Lipsey and Alec Chrystal have rewritten their global
bestseller to take account of the latest international developments, whilst revising
their core material to ensure students have the best possible grounding in
economics.
Web-Based Services: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications This 13th
edition has been revised and updated to offer economics students an introduction to
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economics and its core principles. New case studies and themed boxed examples, indepth explanations and an expanded online resource centre will help students
progress with their studies.
Statistics for Business Economics
Economics / Dictionary of Economics This book by Lionel Robbins first appeared in
1932 as an outstanding English-language statement of the Misesian view of economic
method, namely that economics is a social science and must advance its propositions
by means of deductive reasoning and not through the methods used in the natural
sciences. The case is argued here with patience and attention to scholarly details.
The unfortunate second edition of this book, which is more available today,
introduces confusions by departing from Austrian microeconomic theory. Thus does the
Mises Institute celebrate the 75th anniversary of the first edition with this
reprint. "Reading Robbins," writes Samuel Bostaph of the University of Dallas, "is
an excellent way of contrasting his explanation of the basic nature of economics
with that of the Austrian School, as found in the work of Mises as an extension of
Carl Mengers's foundations. Such a reading wonderfully clarifies one’s understanding
of the basic conception of economics as a science of human action, rather than one
of mere 'economizing.' "
Macroeconomics The Open Economy Macromodel: Past, Present And Future has two main
objectives. The first is to assess the state of play of the Open Economy Macromodel
by bringing together those who developed it with those who apply it today. The
second is to assess possible directions for its future development. The volume is
divided into three parts. Part one focuses on the models, men, and institutions
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involved in the development of the international macroeconomic model. In this
section, the contributors examine the two monetary approaches to the balance of
payments, as well as the relationship between long-term fluctuations in real
exchange rates and inflation. Part two deals with the present state of the models by
looking at Robert Mundell's theory of optimum currency areas (OCAs) and its
relationship with key currencies. The chapters in this section also consider the
impact of exchange rate variability on labor markets, as well as the interactions
between theoretical developments and real-world behavior in the open economy
macromodel. The third and last part of this volume provides a perspective on the
future by looking at alternate models and institutional perspectives. Several
contributors examine the relationship between asset prices, the real exchange rate,
and unemployment in a small economy via what they call "a medium-run structuralist
perspective". The future of institutional structures necessary to conduct
international economic policy is the subject of the last chapters in part three of
the volume.
Delivery and Adoption of Cloud Computing Services in Contemporary Organizations
Principles of Economics
Test Bank II to Accompany Lipsey/Courant/Ragan, Economics Revised edition of the
authors's Microeconomics, [2017]
Web Services: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications
Mechanical Operations, 1E Designed for courses in introductory economics at Canadian
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universities and colleges. Economics is continually changing and evolving in
response to developments in the world economy. Microeconomics , Thirteenth Canadian
Edition is modern and up-to-date with these changes. The current economic crisis and
recession have been integrated throughout the text making this resource the most
relevant principles of economics text in the market. Topics and major issues facing
the world's economies are clearly introduced to students without sacrificing the
rigour and detail needed to teach this course.
Economics This volume features forty-two essays written in honor of Joseph Agassi.
It explores the work and legacy of this influential philosopher, an exciting and
challenging advocate of critical rationalism. Throughout six decades of stupendous
intellectual activity, Agassi called attention to rationality as the very starting
point of every notable philosophical way of life. The essays present Agassi’s own
views on critical rationalism. They also develop and expand upon his work in new and
provocative ways. The authors include Agassi's most notable pupils, friends, and
colleagues. Overall, their contributions challenge the received view on a variety of
issues concerning science, religion, and education. Readers will find well-reasoned
arguments on such topics as the secular problem of evil, religion and critical
thinking, liberal democratic educational communities, democracy and
constitutionalism, and capitalism at a crossroad.“/div>divTo Joseph Agassi,
philosophy is the practice of reason, where reason is understood as the relentless
search for criticisms of the best available explanations that we have to the world
around us. This book not only honors one of the most original philosophers of
science today. It also offers readers insights into a school of thought that lies at
the heart of philosophy.
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Agenda to Change Our Condition Provides students with a method for applying economic
analysis to the study of legal rules and institutions. Four key areas of law are
covered: property; contracts; torts; and crime and punishment. Added examples and
cases help to clarify economic applications further.
Golfing on the Roof of the World Mainstream textbooks present economics as an
objective science free from value judgements; that settles disputes by testing
hypotheses; that applies a pre-determined body of principles; and contains policy
prescriptions supported by a consensus of professional opinion. The Economics AntiTextbook argues that this is a myth - one which is not only dangerously misleading
but also bland and boring. It challenges the mainstream textbooks' assumptions,
arguments, models and evidence. It puts the controversy and excitement back into
economics to reveal a fascinating and a vibrant field of study - one which is more
an 'art of persuasion' than it is a science. The Economics Anti-Textbook's chapters
parallel the major topics in the typical text, beginning with a boiled-down account
of them before presenting an analysis and critique. Drawing on the work of leading
economists, the Anti-Textbook lays bare the blind spots in the texts and their sins
of omission and commission. It shows where hidden value judgements are made and when
contrary evidence is ignored. It shows the claims made without any evidence and the
alternative theories that aren't mentioned. It shows the importance of power, social
context and legal framework. The Economics Anti-Textbook is the students' guide to
decoding the textbooks and shows how real economics is much more interesting than
most economists are willing to let on.
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